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O'Donnell - DNR, Tyler <tyler.odonnell@state.co.us>

(no subject)

Hans Friederichs <hansf_06@hotmail.com> Thu, May 30, 2013 at 9:24 PM
To: "tyler.odonnell@state.co.us" <tyler.odonnell@state.co.us>

Hello Tyler,
 
On behalf of Riverside Aggregates, LLC, I would like to request and extension of time for final approval of the request for mining permits pertaining to the
Sharp Pit #2, File # M-2013-023. 
 
I am requesting that the new deadline for permit approval be set for June 7, 2013.
 
Thank you in advance for your consideration of this matter and I look forward to hearing from you.
 
Best,
 
Hans Friederichs,
ABDCAD, LLC
1251 County Road LL
Wiley, CO. 81092
719-829-4484
hansf_06@hotmail.com
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